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Application  No: Site Address: Case Officer: Consultees Name: Comment:Received:

Mrs Rosalind  Englehart OBJ2013/5756/P 51 Princess Road 

Primrose Hill 

London 

NW1 8JS

Miheer Mehta 23/09/2013  16:51:13

Response:

For several years there has been application after application in respect of this house. You allowed an horrendous glass box to be built at ground level extending close to the boundary fences of Edis 

Street. This results in nos 19 and 20 Edis street having no privacy whatsoever and also terrible effects of lighting disturbing our sleep and making our back rooms almost unusable and then you allowed in 

August the erection of a further storey with a terrace also at the back which will affect our privacy yet more. Now it seems they want a yet more intrusive terrace at first floor level at the back. At this 

point we loose all privacy. This is not in character with the terrace of modest Victorian houses, it is absurd overdevelopment and it is certainly not in keeping with the principles of the conservation area. 

Enough is enough. We have lived here for over 40 years and developments like this are ruining the area the character of which should be maintained.
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